
 
 

Zhaohui Li, Research Institute of Photocatalysis, State Key Laboratory of Photocatalysis 
on Energy and Environment, College of Chemistry, Fuzhou University, Fuzhou 350116, P. R. 
China 

June 04, 2019 
Dear Zhaohui Li, 

We will greatly appreciate your attendance of the International Conference "Catalysis and 

Organic Synthesis" (ICCOS 2019), September 15-20, 2019. The conference will take place in 

Zelinsky Institute of Organic Chemistry, Russian Academy of Sciences (Moscow, Russia). 

Official language of the conference is English.  

On behalf of the Organizing Committee, it is my pleasure to inform you that your Oral 

presentation entitled “Visible Light Initiated Hydrothiolation of Alkenes and Alkynes over 

ZnIn2S4” has been accepted for the scientific session of the Conference. Your presentation is 

an important contribution to the Conference program. 

We request you to arrange registration and accommodation as soon as possible. Final 

acceptance of your presentation to the conference program will be made only after receiving of 

the registration fee. The Organizing Committee is not able to provide financial support for you 

visit. 

Please note that this letter is not for visa purpose. We will be glad to send you an invitation 

for visa as soon as you complete registration by transferring the registration fee and booking 

accommodation. 

Looking forward to welcome at ICCOS 2019! 

 

 
With best regards, 
Prof. M. P. Egorov. 
ICCOS 2019 Chair 
Director of Zelinsky Institute, Russian Academy of Sciences 
 
ICCOS 2019 Secretariat 
E-mail: program@iccos2019.ru 
http://iccos2019.ru/ 
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